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Dear Ms. Nagle: 

GOVERNOR 

The Department of Health Care Services is submitting the enclosed State Plan 
Amendment (SPA) to allow the California Department of Social Services to implement 
a reduction in total authorized monthly service hours for individuals who are Personal 
Care Services Program (PCSP) and In-Home Supportive Services Plus Option (lPO) 
program recipients. The reduction would be based on a determination of need under 
the Statewide Uniform Assessment, subject to the exemptions described in the SPA 

This proposed SPA would be effective April 1, 2013. Indian Health Programs and 
Urban Indian Organizations were notified in February 2012 of the State's intent to 
submit this SPA To date, no comments have been received from these entities. 

Please contact Mr. John Shen, Chief of the Long-Term Care Division, at (916) 440-7534 
or bye-mail atjohn.shen@dhcs.ca.gov. if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~~e·· 
Director 

Enclosures 

Director's Office 
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Sacramento, CA 95899-7413 
Phone: (916) 440-7400 Fax (916) 440-7404 
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